Public Outreach on Clean Power Alliance

The City and Clean Power Alliance continue to provide information on community
choice energy to the public through a variety of outlets and venues, including:
- Social media

Website updates

Ads and articles in local newspapers

Press releases

Direct mailers to power customers from CPA

Manhattan Beach Farmer’'s Market booth

Hometown Fair booth (annually)

Mayor’s Town Hall on the Challenge of Climate Change on March 2, 2020

100 seniors at a CPA-focused Dine ‘N Discover event in January 2019

Mayor’s Town Hall on the Environment in August 2018

City Council Environmental Sustainability Study Session in January 2018

Multiple presentations and reports to City Council from 2014-2020

Information can be found on the City’s webpage about CPA at
www.citymb.info/cleanpoweralliance.

More information can be found on Clean Power Alliance’s website at
www.cleanpoweralliance.org, through monthly public Board Meetings, and through the
CPA customer service call line 888-585-3788, or by emailing
customerservice@cleanpoweralliance.org.
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